

FREE WEBINAR FOR MEMBERS

As always, the California legislature was very busy last year. Also as always, a variety of new labor laws that may impact your business went into effect on January 1st. Join us as Susan Levi, CEO of Jinji HR (the human resources experts whose services are included as part of your PIA membership), provides an overview of what you need to know.

Get the answers to the following questions and more:

How have the existing victim protection laws been changed?

What are the new requirements regarding paid family leave?

Are we still allowed to require job applicants to have a valid driver's license?

What do we need to consider regarding likely immigration changes?

What's happening with paid sick leave?

How might the new definitions in the Crown Act affect my business?

What is a captive audience meeting and what happens if we hold one?

What does "intersectionality" have to do with the Civil Rights Act?

What are the minimum wage updates?

About the speaker

Susan Levi provides human resources solutions to employers in a wide range of industries, developing solutions that are compliant, align with industry best practices and help support employees with their HR needs. Susan received her PsyD in Organizational Management and Consulting from Phillips Graduate University, and earned her M.A. and B.A. in Psychology from Pepperdine University and the University of California, Irvine, respectively. She also holds the well-regarded SPHR (Senior Professional in Human Resources) and PHR (Professional in Human Resources) certifications.

REGISTER ONLINE: bit.ly/2025LaborLaw.